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March 8, 2010 
 
From the Dean 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you to the many of you who attended the PILF Auction on Saturday 

night. It was great fun as usual, with Sid Delong and Lisa Brodoff as the 

primary auctioneers, Tayyab Mahmud repeating his performance as master 

dessert auctioneer and all around crazy man, and Dr. Ben Danielson of the 

Odessa Brown Children’s Clinic as the moving keynote presenter. We don’t 

yet have the auction totals, but I want to thank everyone who contributed; 

all of the funds raised go toward funding our students’ summer social 

justice work through PILF grants. My thanks also to the student leadership 

within PILF who worked tirelessly to put the auction together, and to Stacey 

Lara-Kerr, who once again provided great staff leadership for this event. 

 

Dean Designate Niles arrives this afternoon and will be here all week, so 

please make him feel welcome. Have a great week. 

 

Annette 
 

Spotlight Events 
 

Social Justice Monday 

Social Justice and Microfinance 

Monday, March 8 

12:00 – 12:50 p.m., Room C5 

 

Faculty Development Presentation 

Professor Julie Shapiro 

Monday, March 8 

12:00 – 1:00 p.m., Room 110 

 

Curriculum Discussion 

Dean Niles and Visiting Professors Beverly Balos and Mary Lou Fellows 

 



Tuesday, March 9 

12:00 – 1:50 p.m., Room 109 

 

Latina/o Alumni Awards Reception 

Thursday, March 11 

5:30 – 8:00 p.m., 2nd Floor Gallery 

 

Please send items to be included in the weekly Spotlight on Excellence to 
Lisa Van Wey, (vanweye@seattleu.edu)  
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